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Galloway Township, NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey will team up with Seton 
Hall University School of Law’s Investor Advocacy Project and the Financial Industry Regulatory 
Authority (FINRA) Investor Education Foundation for a free seminar on informed investing.  

The free event, which is open to the public, takes place from 4:30 to 6 p.m. on Wednesday, 
April 17, 2013 in the Campus Center Board of Trustees Room, located on the main Galloway 
campus. Nearby parking is available in parking lots 2 and 3.  

Topics will include how to invest, how to avoid and/or report fraud and one’s legal options as 
well as checking up on your broker. The presentation, followed by a question-and-answer 
session is sponsored by the Stockton Center for Community Engagement (SCCE), the School 
of Business, the Stockton Center for Economic & Financial Literacy (SCEFL), the Stockton 
Center on Successful Aging (SCOSA), the Division of Continuing Studies, and the student 
Accounting and Finance Society.  

“In today’s market, with the economy improving, it is more important than ever to understand the 
principles of informed investing,” said SCEFL Director Deb Figart. “It is imperative that we make 
sure investors of all ages have the tools to make informed decisions.” 

If you want to learn how to properly invest or think you have been a victim of an investment 
fraud and need to know your legal options, attend this afternoon of answers to these and other 
securities questions. 

For more information please contact the Stockton Center for Community Engagement via email 
at SCCE@stockton.edu (preferred for fastest response) or via telephone at 609-652-4535.                                         
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